Year Two Three Weekly Newsletter – 12.11.15
Literacy

This week the children have continued to find out facts about eels and have completed a non-chronological report using their facts.  We have also looked at consonants and vowels and using past and present tenses. 

This weeks spellings are – 

	Year 2
	Year 3 

	every

everybody

even

great

break

steak
	circle

complete

consider

continue

decide




The children should have their green or pirate spelling books to practice using the look, cover, write, check method and they have also brought home a spelling journal to practice spellings using some of the other methods we have begun to teach at school, details of these are stuck into the front of the spelling journal. 

Maths

In maths this week we have started to look at multiplication.  The Year Two children have been drawing arrays and counting in “lots of” and the year three children have been multiplying TU x U using the grid method and using and applying by solving word problems. Next week we will learn about fractions.

Please try to log onto Mathletics to complete the blocked activities.

P.E

A number of children seem to be missing P.E kit, including tracksuit bottoms and trainers or plimsoles.  Could you please check that they have the correct kit and warm clothes as we do go out whenever possible. 
Many thanks, I hope you all have a good weekend. 

Mrs Sharpe

